## THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

April 26, 2013

Ms. Taylor Williams 420 South Washington Street Baltimore, Maryland 21231

Dear Taylor:

Michelle and I extend our warmest congratulations on your graduation. We hope you take pride in this significant achievement, which speaks to the skills and knowledge you have gained across years of dedicated study.

You are graduating at a time when our world is evolving and growing closer. While today's graduates face unique challenges, I am convinced they will meet them. I have heard their voices amplified by creativity and a digital fluency that was unimaginable a few decades ago. I have seen their talent, passion, and commitment to service. If you hold onto that spirit, that eagerness to step into the rushing waters of history and change its course, I have every confidence that together, you and your fellow graduates will lead our Nation into a bright new world.

Congratulations, again, on reaching this important milestone. As you take on new challenges and embrace new opportunities, I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,